
 
 

Professional Notice 
To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  April 8, 2020 

Re:  Messages from Public Health  

 

Coronavirus Special Bulletin  

An updated bulletin was released by the Office of the Chief Medical Officer of Health on April 8, 2020 that 
outlines changes to screening criteria, expanded access to testing, and office-based infection prevention and 
control measures. 

NS Department of Health and Wellness Request for Assistance 

The Nova Scotia Health Authority (NSHA) has set up open call postings to accept applications from people who 
are not currently employed with the NSHA, but who would be willing to work as a Casual Relief worker, to be 
deployed as needed at the NSHA, long term care or other publicly funded health care entities. 

PHAC Request for Assistance 

The Public Health Agency of Canada (PHAC) has issued a call for assistance. They are looking for people with 
healthcare backgrounds to help augment capacity at provincial and territorial levels for surveillance and 
monitoring of COVID-19 cases.  

 

https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Bulletin_OCMOH_20200408.pdf
https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Letter_NSHealthWellness_AssistanceRequest_20200408.pdf
https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/psrs-srfp/applicant/page1800?toggleLanguage=en&poster=1437722
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